Jason Bickling
PO Box 1787
Seward, AK 99664
jason.bickling@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regards to the Seward Community Bike Park.  My name is Jason Bickling and I am the current Alaska Region Director of Young Life – an international faith based youth mentoring program.  I am the former principal of Seward Middle School and have been working with youth for over 25 years.

I grew up on a bike track in Colorado in the 70s and 80s.  Starting in elementary school, I would go there after school almost every day as well as on the weekends.  It was where I hung out with my friends.   It kept me out of trouble and gave me a passion for bike riding that I still have today.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am currently an avid cyclist today (mountain bikes) because of my time spent at my local bike track.  I love riding on bikes as well as working on bikes.  I am in very good shape (in my mid 40s) because of my love for cycling.    I can honestly say that my time on the bike track changed my life.

I am giving my full support for the Seward Community Bike Park.  I believe it will be a channel for our kids to be given an alternative choice of sports outside of those that are offered in our schools and be given something to do after school hours and on the weekends.  I also believe that it will lead to better health for many students.

 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Regards,

Jason Bickling, Alaska Region Director
Young Life
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